Townsend, Erle

From: William Olsen <assetprot@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 26, 2023 10:24 AM
To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: EV Mandate

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

| have lived in Maine all of my 57 years. | do NOT support any type of EV Mandate and | certainly do
not support following anything California has done.

From the Cost of an EV Vehicle (to include any maintenance costs such as a new battery) to the
difference in cold temperatures causing battery drain this is a horrible thing to mandate.

Maine also doesn't have the charging stations necessary.
| do NOT support any EV Mandate.

William Olsen
Sabattus



